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Graduation Pictures 

will be taken of all Pre-K students 

on Wednesday April 9th between 7-

10:00 am.  If your child does not 

attend on Wednesdays we 

encourage you to bring him or her in 

for pictures.  Pricing and package 

information will be sent home with 

proofs after photos are taken. 

 

April Birthdays 

 
* Justin B * Ella K * Liliana V * 

Jazzy K * Mikael Q *  
* Kaiya R * Matteo S * Connor H 

* Leo S * Ainsley H * Trey S 
*Ethan Z * Mason B * 

 

 
Please make sure the gate 

closes behind you when you 
enter and exit our school.  

 

 
Think of Wee Care when you are 

“Spring Cleaning” this year. We will 
gladly accept donations of 

children’s books, toys, bath towels, 
craft supplies, etc. that you no 

longer have a need for. 
Thank you! 

 
 

Curriculum April 2014 
Numbers: 17, 18, 19, 20      Letters: Ee, Rr, Yy     
Social Development: Earth Day, Recycling, Going Green 
Colors: Yellow , Green & Pink Shapes: Square & Triangle  
Themes/Topics: Insects, Farms, Spring, Flowers, Plants, Ponds, Earth 

SUNBLOCK      
Spring will bring to us stronger rays of 
sunshine. Please consider applying 
sunblock to your child each morning 
before arriving at school. If you are 
interested in having sunblock reapplied to 
your child in the afternoons please return 
the Sunblock 2014 form that was placed in 
your parent pocket on March 14th. 
 


